Piping Plover Signs

Closed Area

PIPING PLOVER
NESTING AREA

DO NOT PROCEED
BEYOND THIS POINT

Piping Plovers are endangered and protected by the
Federal Endangered Species Act of 1973 and Part 365 of
the Michigan Natural Resources and Environmental
Protection Act of 1994.

Report any disturbance to:

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
(517)351-2555

Report-All-Poaching Hotline
1-800-292-7800
Michigan Department of Natural Resources

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Law Enforcement
(734) 971-9755 ‘







